
Maple Point Middle School 

8th Grade Learning Support Math 

Ms. Kealey (C-240) 

 

August 30, 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Welcome back!  I hope you had a restful summer.  I would like to take this opportunity 

to welcome you and your child to the 8th grade Learning Support Program.  I look forward to 

getting to know your child and am hopeful this year will be challenging as well as fun.  

Purchase of the following materials will help your child begin the year positively and aid in 

his/her success throughout the school year.  I am requesting that all students be prepared 

with the listed materials by Wednesday, September 5, 2018.  

 
 MANY number 2 pencils and erasers 

 3-ring binder (1-1/2”) to protect textbook 

 2 – 1 subject spiral notebooks – 9” X 11” so that a sheet of paper fits without trimming 

 LOTS of glue sticks – the BIGGER, the better 

 MORE PENCILS! 

 Marking pen (any color except black, blue or yellow) 

 Highlighter – I have yellow – if you want another color – bring it! 

 Colored pencils 

 Calculator – model: TI-30XIIS  

 EVEN MORE PENCILS – it may be best to only send a couple in and keep a supply at 

home to replenish as needed through the year 

 Finally, we are not supplied with tissues.  If you could contribute a box of tissues at 

some time during the year, that would be helpful.   If your child suffers from seasonal 

allergies, please be sure to be equipped with tissues since not all classrooms have them.

      

If purchase of any of these materials is not possible, please contact me or your child’s 

Guidance Counselor.   If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me through email: 

dkealey@neshaminy.k12.pa.us or call me at 215-809-6230. 

 

       Sincerely, 

       Diana Kealey 

mailto:dkealey@neshaminy.k12.pa.us

